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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  33RRDD  DDEECCEEMMBBEERR  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Many of the children have come to talk to me about opening their advent calendars this week. In 
school we have an advent wreath to mark the season of advent and every Monday we will light a 
candle to help us prepare for our Christmas Celebrations. Our younger children have been very busy 
rehearsing for their Nativity and everywhere you go you can hear Christmas songs being sung, see 
props being made and costumes being fitted – what a special time this is! 

Admissions consultation - please note our admissions consultation for 2023-24 will close on 12th 
January, please see last week’s Bulletin for details or the school website. 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 7th – Individual Photos, sadly we are unable to accommodate younger siblings at this time 
due to restrictions upon visitors in school 

Wednesday 8th – Pantomime Visit 

Thursday 9th – Nativity 2pm & 6pm at St John’s Church in North Rigton. Please ensure you have let us 
know which performance you will be attending – one parent per performance. Please wear a mask and 
if you are able, take a Lateral Flow Test before attending. Children should arrive at church for the 
evening performance at 5.45pm. 

Friday 10th – Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 
 

An update on Ernie: 
On Tuesday, we received some wonderful news from Mrs Gardiner! After 115 days, Sophia and Edwin 
were finally able to take Ernie home. We are all thrilled to hear this news and send them all our love 
and best wishes. Before leaving LGI, they were able to use the money we raised from our 26 mile walk 
and other 26 challenges to buy an array of gifts for the ward. The long list of things they bought 
included: premature baby clothes, toiletry sets for parents unexpectedly entering the ward, bottles, 
dummies and blankets. All these items were hugely appreciated by the staff. In addition, they were 
also able to make a donation to The Friends of Alfie Martin charity, who raise money to go towards 
equipment, like ventilators, which were used to save Ernie’s life. 
 
 
With every blessing, 

Mrs Andrews 


